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On May 27, 2018, at 7:26 PM, deputies from the Sheriff's San Marcos Station Traffic Unit responded to a vehicle vs. 
pedestrian collision near South Rancho Santa Fe Road and West San Marcos Boulevard, in the City of San Marcos.  
 
Based on the preliminary investigation, it was determined a vehicle traveling westbound on West San Marcos Blvd, just 
west of South Rancho Santa  Fe Road, collided with a pedestrian who was walking northbound across the lanes of 
West San Marcos Blvd. The pedestrian was not inside of a marked crosswalk. The driver of the vehicle remained at the 
scene of the collision, and is cooperating with the investigation. The pedestrian was transported to a local hospital for 
serious; but non-life threatening injuries.  
 
The cause of the collision is still under investigation. Alcohol is not a factor in the collision. Anyone with information 
regarding the collision requested to contact Deputy C. Van Nieuwenhuyzen at (760)510-5200. 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


